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Comments: Please do not make ANY more areas off limits to snowmobile use. There are already 1000's of acres
of wilderness, National Parks, and other areas on the National forest that are off limits. Snowmobiling is a
wonderful clean recreation and riders need all current areas that are open to stay open. Why do we always hear
and have to worry and see areas disappearing to snowmobile use? Let's hear that some of the closed areas are
being opened up to snowmobile use. The National forest has always been described as a land of many uses. It is
fast becoming a land of limited uses.



